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“From the Base-

ment to the World: 

The Story of B & P 

Lamp Supply” 

By the Barnes Family 
 

 

We will meet in the Early Voting Room 
located at the back of the Warren 
County Administration building, 

 201 Locust Street 

 

No refreshments will be served 

 

Ann Brown, WCGHA President 



PRESIDENT’S CORNER 
 

   We hope everyone enjoyed Kevin 

Molloy’s program on the life of his 

grandfather, Logan Molloy.  It was an 

interesting and fascinating look at law 

enforcement during prohibition.   

 

   New items are being added to our 

resource library and files.  We encour-

age all our members to stop by and 

take advantage of the materials in the 

office.  If you have items that you 

would like to donate, we are happy to 

add to our offerings. 

 

   The Warren County Administration 

Building has installed new electronic 

locks which may impact our access in 

some minor ways.  Association access 

on Mondays and Fridays should not 

be impacted.   

 

  Hope to see you on the 15th.  Be 

sure to invite a friend! 

 

Ann   

Calendar of Upcoming Events 

 
Apr 15th—Members Meeting, From the Base-
ment to the World: The Story of B & P Lamp 
Supply by the Barnes Family 
May 11th—Board of Directors Meeting 
May 20th—Members Meeting, Tour 
Jun 8th—Board of Directors Meeting 
Jun 17th—Members Meeting, Beersheba 
Springs by Charlotte Boyd 
Jul 6th—Board of Directors Meeting 
Jul 15th—Members Meeting, Show & Tell 
Aug 10th—Board of Directors Meeting 
Aug 19th—Members Meeting, TBD 
Sep 7th—Board of Directors Meeting 
Sep 16th—Members Meeting, “The Barnes 
Brothers” by Lucas Holt 
Oct 12th—Board of Directors Meeting 
Oct 21st—Members Meeting, TBD 
Nov 9th—Board of Directors Meeting 
Nov 18th—Members Meeting, TBD 
December—Christmas Social 

 

If you have ideas for programs, Mary Don would love to 
hear from you! 

 

 

 



“Moonshine, Anyone?” by Kevin Molloy 

Journals 







J. Logan Molloy with still seized in a raid 



President Ann Brown presenting a certificate to Kevin Molloy for “Moonshine” presentation 

 

The Spring & Summer edition of 
the WCGHA Bulletin is nearing 
completion, and promises to be 
another interesting and informa-
tive issue. You won’t want to 
miss it! 



 

 

 

   Did you know? 

Banks sent out statements on postcards.  These postcards were shared with us by 
Barbara Hancock.  They were recovered from the Daylight Post Office after it was 
abandoned. 

  



 Office News 

 Our Bulletin and Pioneer Families Committees were busy this month along with our office volunteers.  Thanks  to Eve-   
lyn, Bonita and Mary, Mary Don, Chris, Marie, Gail, Marion and Doyle, Cheryl, Bettye, Kathy, Allen, J.B. and Wanda  
for 264 hours spent working on WCGHA activities.  We are excited to see so many of our members in the office. 

 Contributions 

 

Research 

We have five visitors this month researching Cunningham, William Barnes, Eliza Ellen Jones Fuston, Perry and Baker        
King.   

 

    Welcome to our New Members! 

 

* Brenda Clark Anderson, McMinnville *  *Morris Griffith, McMinnville (joint with Scarlett) *  
* Sue and Wendell Talley, Nashville *  * Linda Campbell Templeton, Franklin *  

Thanks to all our faithful members who have renewed for 2023!  If you haven’t renewed, you can still renew and ensure               
your 2023 Bulletin deliveries. 

Do you have a friend who shares your interest in history and genealogy?  Invite them to attend a meeting and ask if they   
would like to join our Association. 

The Trailblazer, A Journey of Enlightment Resource Library Wanda Walker 

Trousdale History (school) Resource Library J. C. and Carolyn Lafevor 

Midnight Moonshine Rendezvous Resource Library Christine H. Bouldin 

1934 Daylight Store Ledger Digital Archives Barbara Hancock 

Bethany School Photos Digital Archives Barbara Hancock 

Daylight postcards Digital Archives Barbara Hancock 

National Genealogical Society 
Vol 49 #1, Jan—March 2023 

Resource Library Kathy Finn 

  

  



Committees 
 Membership: 

   J. B. Brown 

 

  

  

___________________________ 

           

        Historian: 

Chris Keathley  

 

        

_____________________________ 

         Programs: 

   Mary Don Bixby 

 

 

    

___________________________ 

Web page/FB Admin: 

 Ann Brown   

________________________ 

          Research:   

   Bonita Mangrum 

 

        

 

     

        Mary Oaks 

     

 

  Newsletter Editor:   

 Susan Driver 

 

  

   

 

susandriver801@gmail.com 

931-314-6959 
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          Ann Brown  
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           Publicity: 

        Gail Woodlee 

 

      

 

____________________________ 

             Office:  

        Evelyn Wade  

 

   

 

         

         Mary Oaks 

 

         

 

 

 

    

Come Visit Us  

 

Our hours are 

Monday & Friday 

9 a.m.-3 p.m. 

931-474-4227 

 

Email: 

wcgha.tn@gmail.com 

 

On the Web: 

www.tngenweb.org/wcgatn 

 

On Facebook: 

Warren County Genealogical  

& Historical Association 

and 

WCGHA’s Old Warren County, TN 
Family History/Photos 

 

Our office is located at 

201 Locust Street 

McMinnville, Tennessee 

 in the lower level of the 

County Administration Building 
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